
ATTENTION 
Entrance to the Kendall County Circuit 
Clerks office will be restricted at this 
time other than for Essential Court 

Functions. See General Order 20-09 
NO payments will be taken at the 

counter. Payments can be made on-line 
or by mail.  Filings will be accepted via 

US postal mail for the proposed 
individuals that do not have access to a 
computer.  Access to the lobby is open 

for filing on-line, however help will 
not be available.  

For Further information Please contact 
the Circuit Clerks Office at  

630-553-4183




